Telephore 617 266-901

YANKEE ATOMIC ELECTRIC COMPANY gy 4
YA:E:E”; r 20 Turnpike Road Westborough, Massachuseits 01581

August 31, 1979

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washineton, D. C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Reference: (1) License No. DPR-3 (Docket No. 50-29)
(2) Letter, Cordell Reed, Chairman - Westinghouse Operating
Plants Owners Group to D. F. Ross, Jr., USNRC, Jume 29, 1979.

Dear Sir:

Subject: WCAP-9600, Report on Small Break Accidents for Westinghouse NSSS
System, Volumes I, II and III, June 1979.

The subject report was transmitted to the NRC by Mr. Cordell Reed's
letter (Reference 2) to Mr. D. F. Ross, delivered by D. B. Walters on
6/29/79. This report was submitted in response to a request for information
concerning postulated small break accidents, made to Mr. Tom M. Anderson of
Westinghouse by Mr. D. F. Ross on 6/4/79. The subject report should be
included on the Yankee Atomic Electric Company's docket, No. 50-29.

Very truly yours,
YANKEE ATOMIC ELECTRIC'COMPANY

 Ffess U e

Robert E. CGroce
Licensing Engineer
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